PPS PROJECT
FOR PUBLIC
SPACES, INC.

133 -WAVERLY PLACE
NEW YORK.NEW YORK 10014
TELEPHONE: (212) 620-5660

March 16, 1987

Mr. Seymour Rosen
SPACES

1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, CA. 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen:

Don Miles of our Seattle office forwarded your letter regarding
our work in Santa Rosa, since it was done out of this office.
Essentially, our work involved developing a plan to increase use
of Courthouse Square in downtown Santa Rosa. (Summary enclosed.)
A good local contact is:

Stephen F. Burke

Director of Housing and Redevelopment
P.O. Box 1806

Santa Rosa, CA 95402

707-576-5465

I've also enclosed some additional information on PPS. As you

can see, most of our work involves direct assistance contracts

with cities, developers, etc. on how to improve the use of all

kinds of public spaces. We may be opening a Los Angeles office
in the near future, and will let you know if we do.

Sincerely,

e VI

Stephen Davies
Vice President
SD/ jmc



